
Docket No. 030-33588 
Control No. 119924 

The Cardiology Group, P.C. 
ATTN: Brian C. Swirsky, M.D. 
60 Temple Street, Suite 6C 
New Haven, Connecticut 06510 

Dear Dr. Swirsky: 

JUL I 5 1994 

This is in reference to your request in a letter dated June 13, 1994 for a byproduct material 
license. In order to continue our review, we need the following additional information: 

1. Please indicate the status of the proposed facility, i.e. pre/under construction; if in 
existence, please indicate its current use. 

2. Your application states that you will establish and implement the model guidance for 
ordering and receiving licensed material that was published in Appendix K to 
Regulatory Guide 10.8, Revision 2. 10 CFR 20.1906, "Procedures for receiving and 
opening packages", states, in part, that each licensee shall monitor the surfaces of a 
labeled package for radioactive contamination within 3 hours of receipt if it is 
received during normal working hours or not later than 3 hours from the beginning of 
the next working day if it is received after working hours. Appendix K procedures do 
not address this requirement. Please confirm that you will modify your package 
receipt procedures to comply with the requirements of 10 CFR 20.1906. 

3. In order to determine the appropriate category (i.e. medical institution/non-institution) 
for your facility, the following information will need to be submitted: 

a. Please list all medical disciplines practiced within the facility in which your 
office is located or confirm that it is a single cardiology office. 

b. If more than one discipline is practiced within the facility, please indicate 
which disciplines the members of your group are involved. 

4. Please confirm that exposure levels in all unrestricted areas to your operation will not 
exceed the limits specified in 10 CFR 20.1301 (exposure limits to members of the 
general public). 
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We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply in duplicate to 
my attention at the Region I office and refer to Mail Control No. 119924. If you have any 
technical questions regarding this deficiency letter, please call Michelle Beardsley at 
(610) 337-6942. 

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we 
shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your application. 

Enclosure: 
10 CFR Parts 20 and 35 
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Sincerely, 

Of1ginaJ Signed By: 
~~chelle Beardsley 

Michelle R. Beardsley 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 
Division of Radiation Safety 

and Safeguards 
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